
Local schools will observe Lincolns Birthday & President’s Day on February 10th & 17th. 
Roseville Academy of Dance will be OPEN on these days with regular class times and office hours. 

Lincoln’s Birthday & President’s Day

Join us February 10th-15th for our “We LOVE Dance” Spirit Week- Simply wear red,
pink, purple, or heart designs to class during this week and help us celebrate our love
for dance! Additionally, dancers can enter to win FREE RAD Merchandise by
participating in our “We LOVE Dance” Contest! Stop by the office to grab a paper
heart starting Monday 1/10 and write why you love to dance here at RAD. 

February Students of the Month & WOW Winners
Congratulations to our February Star Students of the Month, Jianna
S. & Olivia C. We are very proud of your hard work! Your teachers will
be delivering your gifts to you in class! Our WOW ticket winners for
the month of February are Ryleigh C. & Autumn D. Congratulations!
Your gifts will be waiting for you in your classes!
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Our Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers theme for the month of February is: 

Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers: 

Dancers will receive their February-themed coloring pages Saturday, February 1st-
Friday, February 7th and certificates Saturday, February 22nd- Friday, February 28th
in their classes. 

Company Showcase
Interested in joining our competition team? Want to see what all the hype is about?
We have the perfect opportunity for you! On February 7th at 7:00PM, our competition
team dancers are holding their third annual Company Showcase at Roseville High
School, and we would love for you to come and watch! For more information, or to
purchase tickets, please visit the front desk. 

Pas De Deux: A Dance For Two

We LOVE Dance Spirit Week!

Recital Participation Forms
Recital packets have been released in classes! If you are a new student, were absent, or
need another copy, please visit the "Recital" tab on our studio website, or stop by the
front desk to pick up an information packet. If you wish to participate in our 2025 recital,
please turn in your recital participation form to the front office no later than March 1st.
This years recital will be held on Saturday, June 14th at Mesa Verde High School
Performing Arts Center. Choreography begins in most classes starting  Monday 2/3.



Upcoming Dates:
2/1 - Company Dress Rehearsal 9AM-1PM in Studio 3 
2/7 - Company Team Showcase 7PM - Dancers to arrive at 6PM ready in costume, hair, and makeup 
2/8-9 - Company Team Photos
2/14 - Nationals fees due
2/21-23 - Dance Competition in Hayward

Did you know that we offer birthday parties? Roseville Academy of
Dance is the perfect place to host your child's next party! It's
affordable, fun, and hassle free ... We even do the clean up! Choose
from one of our existing themes, or create your own! Visit our
website, or ask a staff member today for more details. We can't wait
to party with you!

Happy Birthday to our students and staff with
birthdays this month!

Charlotte P: High Gold, 1st in Category, 1st Overall
Addison: High Gold, 1st in Category, “Super Sass” Judges Choice Award
Cypress: High Gold, 5th Overall
Olivia: Platinum, 1st in Category, 1st Overall, “Smiles for Miles” Judges Choice Award
Jane: High Gold, 1st in Category
Finley: High Gold x2, 1st in Category x2, 1st Overall for Contemporary, Mini Improv Winner 
Maddie: Elite Platinum, Platinum, 1st in Category x2, 1st Overall for Lyrical, Title Winner & Uplifting Dancer Award
Jianna: Platinum x2, 1st in Category x2, 3rd Overall for Jazz, Junior Improv Winner
Charlotte D: Platinum, 1st in Category, 1st Overall, Junior Improv Runner Up, Highest Scoring Intermediate Solo of the Weekend
Addison/Capri: High Gold, 1st in Category, 2nd Overall
Cypress/Samantha: High Gold, 1st in Category, 1st Overall, Highest Scoring Novice Duo of the Weekend
Maddie/Charlotte: Platinum, 1st in Category, 1st Overall, Highest Scoring Elite Duo of the Weekend
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RAD TEAM CORNER
The weekend of January 11th, our RAD Team dancers attended the Titans of Dance
convention in Santa Clara, showcasing incredible dedication and hard work in their
classes. A big thank you to our RAD teachers and parents for their support!
Congratulations to Georgia, Charlee, and Zoey on earning Shield of Excellence
Awards, and a special shoutout to Maddie for receiving the prestigious Armor of
Education Award from Alex Blitstein—an honor given to just six dancers out of
hundreds of attendees! We're so proud of you all!

February Birthdays!  

Thank you for reading our monthly newsletter. 
Be sure to follow us on social media for more studio news.

The weekend of January 25th, our RAD Team dancers shined at Hollywood
Connection and Axis! Brianna C. attended Hollywood Connection in Santa Clara,
earning a 1st Place Titanium score for her solo as well as the Icon Title and Co-
Star High Scoring Solo Awards—amazing work! At Axis, our solos and duos lit up
the stage and excelled during awards. Check out all the incredible awards our
dancers took home at Axis below:

Banana Split Club
We are so proud of these dancers for reaching their split goals!


